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We welcome the progress Cyprus has already been making in implementing some of the important 

measures about which the Troika and the Cypriot authorities are in agreement. 

 

The due diligence exercise on the capital needs of the Cypriot financial sector has progressed. The 

findings are being reviewed by the Steering Committee. In line with established precedents, the final 

report is expected to be published as soon as the Memorandum of Understanding would be signed.  

 

We are also assured that Cyprus's short-term financing needs are covered. On this basis, we consider 

that targeting agreement on a programme after the upcoming presidential elections in Cyprus would 

best facilitate national ownership. We expect therefore that final agreement on a programme could 

be reached as of March. It will also provide for a close monitoring of the Anti-Money Laundering and 

tax transparency frameworks and their implementation. We call on the Troika and the Cypriot 

authorities to make progress in the interim towards finalising the building blocks of the draft 

Memorandum of Understanding. 

 

 

 
 


